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TO ALL VILLAGE RESIDENTS 
 
 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT THE VILLAGE WILL BE TERMINATING THE PICK 
UP OF GARBAGE AND RECYCLING. 

 
 

AUGUST 27TH, 2013 WILL BE THE LAST DAY THE VILLAGE 
STREET DEPARTMENT WILL PICK UP YOUR REFUSE. 

 
 

RESIDENTS WILL EITHER NEED TO CONTRACT WITH A PRIVATE WASTE 
HAULER OR UTILIZE THE TOWN TRANSFER STATION. INFORMATION FOR 

BOTH OPTIONS CAN BE OBTAINED AT THE VILLAGE OFFICE. 
 


